
If you would like to attend, Please RSVP to Kelly Borger at 303-347-3471 or 
via email to kborger@lps.k12.co.us no later than Friday, November 20. 

 

Please join us for an informative 
evening including a presentation 

from the LPS School Nurse 
Consultants and a parent panel  

 
December 1, 2015 
6:30pm - 8:00pm 

Educational Services Center 
Board Room 

5776 S. Crocker Street 
Littleton, CO 80120 

Littleton Public Schools and  
Children’s Hospital Colorado  
 

Present a Parent Workshop... 

“Creating Positive Partnerships for 
Successful Diabetes Management 

at School” 

 


